June 16, 1964

AIR MAIL

Mr. L. Feugueur
Ingenieur geologue
Bureau de Recherches

Geologiques et Miniéres
74 Rue de la Péderation
Paris XVe, France

Dear Mr., PFeugueur:

Thank you very much .for sending me a copy of your
"L' Age du Calcaire de Vigny...." and "Causes geotechniques
d' Accidents...." which I ghall read with great pleasure.

It is possible that I shall be in Paris for a very
short time in September 1964. I will try to look you up.

With warmeat regards

Sincerely,

. H, B. Stenzel
HBS:basg

SHELL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
Exploration and Production Research Division





